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6th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Weekly Collection Total:  £1,200 
 
Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage 
Sick Fund:    £642 
 

Many thanks for your generous support. 

Granaghan Art Society Half Term Art Class 
Tuesday 13th February 10am - 2pm 
At Granaghan Resource Centre Swatragh BT46 
5QB For Years 10 - 14 
Theme: Acrylic Paint Flow & Watercolour  
Techniques or Work on your own projects with  
Expert Tuition. 
Fee: £20 which includes refreshments and snack. 
Contact Lucy on 07841615212 

St Vincent De Paul Helpline:  07927900310 

Meeting in the Carmelite Retreat Centre,  
Termonbaca, Derry, every Sunday at 3.00pm,  
for adult children of alcoholic and dysfunctional 
families.  
  
This is an anonymous programme for those 18 
years and over who grew up in an  
alcoholic or otherwise dysfunctional homes. 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

Wednesday 14th February 2024 

Mass at 10am and 7pm 

Ashes distributed at the end of Mass 

Vocations:  We pray for those discerning a  
vocation to the priesthood, especially those from 
our own diocese, that, like St Paul, modelling them-
selves on Jesus, they will "do everything for the 
glory of God... helpful to everyone" and working to 
save souls.  
There will be a Vocations Retreat in Larne on the 
weekend of 8-10 March for men aged 18+ who are 
interested in the diocesan priesthood. Anyone in-
terested is asked to contact Fr Pat O'Hagan at 
pgoh2111@gmail.com or at (028) 79386259. 

Extension to the Graveyard:   
Work is ongoing in the church grounds. 
Our thanks to the very generous donation 
that covered the cost of 
building the beautiful  
traditional stone wall which 
matches the church so well. 
More work is scheduled for 
the coming months.   

Granaghan and District Women’s Group:  All 
our regular weekly activities are up and running 
smoothly again so it’s time now to plan for a 
fabulous new, bespoke,  Local Family History 
project coming up after Easter. We look for-
ward to welcoming tutor Fiona Pegrum to 
Swatragh for the very first time. The project 
will take place on Tuesdays evenings in April 
and May for five sessions. (April 9th – May 5th) 
Time: 7.30-9.30pm. Check your diaries for 
availability as this project is not to be missed. 

Month’s Mind Mass for  
Fr Seamus O’Connell: 

 
Date: Thursday 15 February  
Time: 7.30pm 
Church: St. Patrick’s Church, Glen 

mailto:pgoh2111@gmail.com

